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November 21, 2022 

For facilities located outside of the United States (US). 

If you have a presence in the United States you may access our website to make payment 
by MasterCard, Visa or EFT from a savings or checking account:  

https://pay.apps.ok.gov/OSBP/payments 

If you do NOT have a US presence you will not be able to access our website. 

Exception: If you are in Canada please contact me by phone at 405-522-3129 or 
mterral@Pharmacy.ok.gov  for help to process payment on our online store from Canada. 

If you need to pay by federal ACH wire transfer, please send me the email address 
of the person who will be making a federal ACH Wire transfer.  

I will email them the information to make payment. Our Oklahoma State Treasurer (OST) 
requires that the payment information be sent to the person for the firm who will be making 
the payment for security reasons.   

OST requires us to send the information split across two emails for security reasons. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact me.  

If you haven’t already, please mail / ship your completed application and documents  

New applications to attention:  Kristen Johnson 

Renewal applications attention:  Shakayla Gordon 

OKLAHOMA STATE BOARD OF PHARMACY 
2920 N LINCOLN BLVD STE A  OKLAHOMA 

CITY  OK   73105-4212   

*Returning to our permanent address effective 11/30/2022*

Mary Ann Terral 
Principal Assistant, Direct 405-522-3129 
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